
June 6, 2022 

 

To all students: 

 

Notice for wearing masks 

 

 Due to the announcement of the policy for wearing masks by the government, the 

university has decided to set the policy for wearing masks especially during the lectures 

to avoid high risk of heatstroke in summer. 

 

[Lectures and Seminars] 

1. In principle, the students should wear masks during lectures and seminars. (Non-woven 

masks are recommended.) 

2. The students should use air-conditioning appropriately to avoid exceeding room 

temperature over 28°C. 

3. Rooms should be well-ventilated. (Open the windows from two directions continuously, 

or continuous operation of heat-exchange equipped ventilating fan.) 

4. It is not necessary to wear masks in case that the students keep enough distance (about 

2m) among them or make conversation rarely during conducting experiment, practice or 

exercise outside. 

 

*Please follow the infection prevention measures to avoid heatstroke by using non-woven 

masks for summer, or drinking water properly. 

 

*In case of difficulty of wearing masks due to hypersensibility, skin or respiratory disease 

(including the case that the health condition becomes worse by wearing masks): 

1) Academic staff are permitted to conduct lectures without masks. However, he/she 

should explain the reason to the students in advance, keep distance from students over 

2m, as well as using plexiglass dividers. 

2) Students are permitted to take lectures without masks. However, he/she should consult 

with lecturers in advance and obtain permission. 

 

Chair of Office of Crisis Measures 

(President) 


